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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

North Gualala Water Company 
 

North Gualala River tributary to Gualala River then Pacific Ocean  
in Mendocino County 

 
Public Hearing to Determine Whether to Adopt a 

Cease and Desist Order 
and Impose an 

Administrative Civil Liability Complaint  
against 

North Gualala Water Company 
 

The Public Hearing was originally scheduled to commence on  
Wednesday, May 27, 2009, at 9:00 a.m., but was postponed.  

 
 
SUBJECT OF THE CANCELED HEARING 
 
On October 24, 2008, the Assistant Deputy Director for Water Rights issued an Administrative 
Civil Liability (ACL) Complaint and a draft Cease and Desist Order (CDO) against North 
Gualala Water Company (NGWC).  By letters received November 10 and 12, 2008, NGWC 
requested a hearing on the Complaint and draft CDO.   
 
By Notice of Postponement of Public Hearing, dated May 15, 2009, the State Water Resources 
Control Board (State Water Board) postponed the May 27, 2009 hearing upon receipt of 
requests for postponement by the NGWC and Prosecution Team.  On June 9, 2009, the State 
Water Board’s Executive Director approved a Settlement Agreement between the Prosecution 
Team and the NGWC (ORDER 2009-0036-EXEC).   Accordingly, no hearing is required to be 
held on this matter, and the previously postponed hearing is cancelled. 
 
IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS  
Questions concerning this cancellation may be addressed to Ernest Mona at (916) 341-5359, or 
emona@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
 
 
 
 July 15, 2009            
Date Jeanine Townsend 
 Clerk to the Board 

http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/board_decisions/adopted_orders/orders/2009/wro2009_0036.pdf

